
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
17th June - Year 5 Black Country Museum 
18th June - Parent Consultation 
20th June - Year 1 Attingham Park  
20th June - Year 4 Science Workshop 
21st June - Reception Parent Assembly 
24th June - Year 6 Parent Workshop 
26th June - Year 3 Parent Workshop 
27th June - Year 2 Parent Workshop 
28th June - PD day 
1st July - Y2 New Brighton Beach 
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Year 2 were tasked with weighing out the sweets for the 
sweet sale today.  They used the weighing scales and     

measured in grams as it was a small mass.  They had to 
keep a careful eye on the scales to make sure each bag    
received the same  weight of sweets.  Well done Year 2! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Big shout out to our Year 5 & 6 girls  after a very 

close game against Lightmoor.  The girls came  

runners up after losing in penalties.  Well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our Year 5 & 6 boys who represent-

ed the school on Thursday 13th June.  They 

played  exceptionally well beating Lightmoor     1

-0, and winning the Crossbar plate! 

 

The children will be awarded their                
certificate on Monday 17th June 

Miss Robinson - Sammy 
Mrs McGee - Mason 

Mr Davies - Lily 
Mrs Longmore - Delilah 
Miss Jenkins - Amelia 

Mr Harris - Isabella & Rory 
Miss Roberts - Maximus 

Mr White - Emily 
Miss Gears– Muthula & Malachi 

Miss Davies - Elise 
Mrs Weston - Courtney 

Miss Hill–Maigan 
Miss Read - Daisy     
Miss Saville - Ella 

Miss Wootton –Shanon 

 

 
KEY STAGE 1 

Mrs McGee - Reception - 99% 
 

KEY STAGE 2 
Miss Read - Year 6 - 99% 
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Y4 enjoyed a forest school trip to Weston Park where they cooked tasty smores over fire 
and found a variety of insects in their natural habitats. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

learning outdoors and were a credit to Captain Webb. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception had a wonderful Wonderland visit 
yesterday! We visited all of the park and even 

had chance to go on the rides for a second time 
as we had exclusive VIP treatment! Thank you to 

Wonderland for making our last visit in              
Reception so memorable. 


